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Will the Minister of FINANCE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has received advice from the trade unions to allow Public Sector Undertakings (PSUs) to have more
access to debt market of banks and foreign investments, instead of resource mobilisation in equity market through disinvestments;
and 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the present position thereof?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF FINANCE (SHRI NAMO NARAIN MEENA) 

(a): No, Sir. 

(b): Does not arise in view of (a) above. 
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